

ABF ANNOUNCEMENTS May 13, 2018

COMMUNITY

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL is **June 18-22, 9am-12pm** for all children who will be in grades 1-6 as of August, 2018! Adult and Youth helpers needed! Biggest VBS needs currently are:

- Guides for 2nd-5th graders
- 1st grade teachers

Contact Melissa Moore (honeybee1128@hotmail.com) to find out ways you can volunteer.

FAMILY RETREAT is **May 25-28.** Fill your Memorial Day weekend with family fun for all ages and join us for our 7th annual SLBC Family Retreat. We will meet at Camp Tejas for worship, Bible study, recreation, and plenty of time to relax and make memories as a family. Cost is \$175 per adult; \$75 per child; \$500 family maximum. \$100 deposit TODAY holds your spot. Secure online registration at sugarlandbaptist.org.

TRUETT SEMINARY Houston Preview is Thursday, May 17, 6:30-8pm, at Tallowood Baptist Church. Truett Seminary is launching a new Houston extension campus in the fall of 2018. Online Preview registration is available at baylor.edu/truett. At the Preview, you can

- Learn about degree offerings and courses in Houston
- Engage with Truett faculty, staff, and current students
- Enjoy dinner with members of the Seminary community

PARENTS NIGHT OUT is Friday, **May 18, 6-9pm** for infants through grade 5. Kids are invited to come have fun with friends while parents enjoy a night out. Cost is \$12 for first child in family; \$8 for all additional children in same family. Register at sugarlandbaptist.org.

PENTECOST & PANCAKES - Families are invited to join us at the church for a pancake breakfast in the Gym as we celebrate Pentecost **May 20, 8-9:30am**. Please RSVP to Rebba Bly (rbly@sugarlandbaptist.org) or on the Sugar Land Kids Facebook Group.

UPWARD BASKETBALL CAMP is **June 25-28**. Grades 3-5 meet 9am-12pm; Grades 6-8 meeting 1-4pm. Cost is \$135. Register online at sugarlandbaptist.org.

To celebrate Mother's Day FREE FAMILY PHOTOS will be taken today until 12pm

in the Trinity Café

MISSIONS

ALENA VAUGHN, SLBC's new Associate Pastor of Missions, will be joining us on staff Sunday, June 10. A welcome basket is being prepared to give to Alena. Donations may be delivered to the church office. Consider the following ways to welcome her:

- Select an item from the housewarming gift registry at Target (search Alena Vaughn)
- Purchase gifts cards for groceries, gas, AMC Theater, Amazon, Target, local restaurants, etc.

FREE THE CAPTIVES CANDLES are available in the church office until May 30. Cost is \$20 each or two for \$30. Each candle is handmade in Houston by teenage human trafficking survivors and provides for essential needs and income.

MEXICO MISSION TRIP is May 19-25. The team will be working in Teporachi completing the interior of a church SLBC built in 2015. They will be doing sheet rock, insulation, float & taping, and electrical trim out. A dental clinic will also be held nearby while the construction work is going on. For more information, contact Jimmie Carroll (jimmie@the-carrolls.org).